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Melbourne House Office Refurbishment
Project

King's College London, WC2B

Haines Phillips Architects was appointed by Quinn London Limited in
February 2019 to prepare detailed production information for the
refurbishment of the 8th floor offices of Melbourne House, part of the
King's College London campus.

The project involved the partial strip out of the existing office layout,
and the installation of a new arrangement of offices, meeting rooms
and ancillary areas to house the Principal and Vice Principals of King's
College.

Our services included detailed design, specification and scheduling of
glazed and sliding partitions, doors, fixtures and finishes, and the
careful coordination of mechanical and electrical services and
specialist elements such as fire safety and IT installations.

The project was completed in July 2019.

Client: King's College London

Contractor: Quinn London Limited

Contract value: Approximately £300k
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